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The initial date given for the FINAL switch-off was published as December 2025, however, a very recent 
announcement was made pushing the date back to January 2027.  

It is important to recognise that the Jan 2027 date is the LAST date or the last area to be switched off and 
doesn’t mean you might be switched off beforehand. 

Already as of September 2023, Openreach has stopped the supply of any new Analogue lines in preparation for 
the Switch Off, and the next 84 areas have been identified and released.  
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